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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 
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MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

RECEPTION 
Oscar LOVE: For always being a kind and gentle friend. 

Henry LEARN: For being a Superstar Learner in Phonics. 

YEAR 1 

Cecily LEARN: For beautiful reading, confidently applying her phonics.  

Bobby LEARN: For excellent Maths work, finding one and two more and less.  

Reuben 
LOVE & GROW: For being a kind and cheerful friend to all and for always 

giving his best. 

YEAR 2 
Charlie LEARN: For great Maths work.  

Helen WORSHIP: For her reflective work in RE. 

YEAR 3 

Meg 
GROW: For trying her best to contribute more to class discussions and 

having a positive mindset when facing a challenge. Well done Meg! 

Lorenzo 

GROW: For really making an effort to slow down the pace of his working, 

taking great care. As a result, he has presented some beautiful handwriting 

this week. Keep it up! 

YEAR 4 

Pippin 
GROW: For their improved reading and confidence. 

Vivienne 

Sophia GROW: For her kindness to others and excellent teamwork in Forest School. 

Alice 
LEARN: For her detailed writing in sharing her opinion about the book 
'Farther'. 

YEAR 5 

Evan LEARN:  For working so hard this week, especially in Maths. 

Barnaby 
LEARN & WORSHIP: For always demonstrating a positive work ethic. For 

leading a well- organised and thoughtful liturgy.  

Marcus WORSHIP: For leading a well- organised and thoughtful liturgy.  

YEAR 6 

Lexie 
LEARN & GROW: For working hard in Maths sessions this week, using 

manipulatives to support her learning. 

Ariana 
LEARN & GROW: For her story writing inspired by War Horse and for 

progress in English in general. 

Octavia GROW: For working so very hard to focus on her learning this week. 

MUSIC 

Annabel (Y2) 
For her brilliant percussion skills! And for always being so reliable and helpful 

in music lessons. Well done! 

Barney (Y5) 
For his beautiful manners and excellent work on the glockenspiels in class 

music. Well done! 

Iris (Y6) For her beautiful singing voice and her immense enthusiasm for music!  
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WEEK 12 

Mon 25th November Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 

Tue 26th November Open Classrooms – Foundation Stage 08:30 – 08:45  

Wed 27th November Open Classrooms – KS1 08:30 – 08:45 

Year 5 Swimming @ Mayfield School 08:45 – 10:15 

Girls 7-a-side North Wealden Football Finals @ Uckfield 12:30 – 15:45 

Thu 28th November Open Classrooms – LKS2 08:30 – 08:45 

Fri 29th November Open Classrooms – UKS2 08:30 – 08:45 

Year 3 Assembly- please note, there will be no cake sale today – it 

will be held after Christmas because of the Christmas Fair tomorrow. 

09:00 

Sat 30th November School Christmas Fair 11:30 – 14:00 

WEEK 13 

Mon 2nd December Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 

Wed 4th December Year 5 Swimming @ Mayfield School 08:45 – 10:15 

Thu 5th December U9/8 Girls Hockey v St Ronan’s (Away) 13:30 – 16:15 

KS1 Nativity Performance 17:30 – 18:30 

Fri 6th December Awards Assembly  09:00 

Parent & Toddler Session in Nursery 09:00 – 10:30 

KS1 Nativity Performance 17:30 – 18:30 

WEEK 14 

Mon 9th December Whole School Celebration of the Word 09:00 

Tue 10th December FS Nativity Performance 09:30 – 10:00 

Wed 11th December FS Nativity Performance 16:30 – 17:00 

Thu 12th December  Christmas Jumper Day in support of ‘Save the Children’  

School Christmas Lunch  

Fri 13th December Awards Assembly 09:00 

Whole School Carol Service led by Year 6 11:00 

End of Term 12:00 

Diary Dates

CONGRATULATIONS:  

Penelope (Y4) – For her singing performance 

at the Hastings 1066 Festival. 
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FLU VACCINATIONS 
If your child was absent on the day of the flu vaccine in school (Thursday 21st 

November) 

or you were unable to complete a consent form by the deadline, please note that the website is now back 

open and you can complete a consent form to get the flu vaccine at a local catch-up clinic.  

Details regarding this can be found on www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  

You will need to enter the school code - SX114636 

 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS – CHRISTMAS FAIR  
Just a reminder to return your raffle tickets to school.  The PTA will be 

available at morning drop off, selling any additional raffle tickets that you 

may wish to buy as well as signing you up for the all important ‘Santa’s 

Grotto’ slots. 

 

 

 

 

MAYOR’S CHRISTMAS TOY APPEAL 
Can you help Teddy Mayor spread a little magic this Christmas?.   

This year Sacred Heart will participate in the Mayors Christmas Toy Appeal.  

The appeal helps bring joy to children and teenagers in the area who are in need, or 

whose families find Christmas an especially difficult time of year. 

If you would like to participate, please come into the office to select a gift label for 

a child and then bring the new, wrapped gift back to the school office before Friday, 

13th December. School will display the wrapped gifts beneath the christmas tree and 

then drop all the gifts off to the appeal by the 17th December.  

Please only take a gift tag if you are committed to purchasing the gift. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  
 

The CAFOD Club raised an amazing £242.24 for Children in Need from the cake 

sale. 

 

 

During the month of November, we have been thinking about and praying for all our family members who 
have died and gone to heaven. We have been praying for them during our assemblies and liturgies and 
Father Patrick is offering Mass for them on Wednesday 27th November. 

 

Parent Notices

Loving God,  

Thank you for the gift of our family and for the memories we share. We pray for the 

special people who were part of our lives who have gone to be with you. Please welcome 

them into your heavenly home and fill them with your light and love. Give us comfort 

when we feel sad. Help us to feel their love in our hearts every day. Help us to honour 

their lives by showing kindness and love to others. Bless our family, friends and our 

school and bring us all together one day. 

Amen 

 

http://www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
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Wednesday, 20th November 2024 

 
Mixed 7-a-side North Wealden Football Finals @ Uckfield 

 

TEAM: Matty, Liam, Tolly, Teddy, Arthur W, Isaac, A P-P, Evan  

and Annemieke. 

RESULTS: Drew 1-1 v Ashdown; Drew 0-0 v Bonners;  

Won 2-0 v Newick and Lost 0-1 v Burwash 

Overall, the team came 3rd in their group.  

Very well done to everyone that played. 

 

U11 Mixed Football Squad v Blackboys (Home) 

 

TEAM: Ariana, Bea, Elsie, Emily, Felicity, Genevieve, Harriet, Harry, Imogen, Iris, Lara, Lexie, Octavia, Oliver, Poppy, 

Harriet, Charlie, Arthur, Rowland, Lucy, Ottilie, Marni, Barnaby, Tabitha, Alexandra and Rose. 

 

Well done to all the children who enjoyed an afternoon of fantastic football in brisk conditions! 

 

 

Thursday, 21st November 2024 

U9/8 Girls Netball v Vinehall (Away)  

RED TEAM: Penelope, Isla, Sophia, Tessa, Meg, Imogen 

YELLOW TEAM:- Sophie Ann, Lucia, Sienna, Poppy, Ellen, Emilia 

GREEN TEAM: Sophie Quinn, Eva, Tabitha, Amalie, Kamilla, Orla 

All three teams played tremendously well! 

 

U9/8 Mixed Football v Beechwood (Home) 

 

TEAM 1: Teddy, Oscar, Alex, Blaise, Andrew, 

Billy, Mason, Joseph, Lorenzo    
RESULTS: Won 3-2 

TEAM 2: Alice, Vivienne, Emily, Jemima, Florence,  

Edie, Millie, Pippin 

Friendly match 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

Sports Fixtures



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 

 

  

 

In English lessons, children in Year 2 have been working on traditional tales, in 

particular Little Red Riding Hood. We used 'Talk for Write' to learn our own version 

of the story off by heart with ambitious vocabulary and exciting story language. We 

re-told the story with actions and performed our version to the Year 2 parents and 

in our Talent Show for Children in Need. If you scan the QR code, you should 

(hopefully) be able to see their performance!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we have been learning about how to keep ourselves healthy. We 

carried out an investigation to see how far a "sneeze" would travel and then 

carried out another investigation to discover the best way to wash our 

hands after using green glitter to represent the "germs"! It was very messy 

as the germs managed to get EVERYWHERE but it was certainly great fun! 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2
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Children in Year 3 were very creative over half term! They were asked to produce a leaflet, poster or diorama of 

a habitat for a chosen rainforest animal. They did not disappoint! 

All of the children worked extremely hard and should be very proud of themselves! We held a 'Rainforest Gallery' 

in our classroom to show off their wonderful creations to the rest of the school. Children from each class came 

to visit the gallery and the Year 3 children were able to tell them all about their animals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3


